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Ms. Julie McMahon 

On behalf of Donegal County Council 

 

 

 

7th March 2019       Reg. No.: W0062-02 

 

 

Notice in accordance with Article 8 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, in respect of 

a licence review from Donegal County Council for a facility located at Churchtown Landfill, 

Churchtown, Lifford, Donegal 

 

 

Dear Ms. McMahon, 

 

I refer to your application for a licence review received by the EPA on 26th May 2017. 

 

I am to advise you of a failure of compliance with Article 8(b)(iii) of the Waste Management 

(Licensing) Regulations.  

 

The newspaper notice published on 11th May 2017 and the site notice state that the review is required 

to accommodate surface water discharge monitoring. The actual reason for the review however, is to 

provide for authorisation of discharge of treated landfill leachate to the River Finn.  

 

The EPA therefore requires you, in accordance with Article 8 of the Regulations, to re-publish a 

newspaper notice and to erect or fix a notice at the location indicated on Drawing No. IBR1015/102 

dated Mar’17 for a period of two months. The notices shall reflect the reason for the review as 

specified above. 

 

The Agency further requires you to submit a copy of the newspaper notice and the site notice 

erected/fixed and date stamped photos of the site notice at the location indicated on the said drawing.  

 

The requested information should be submitted to the EPA within four weeks of the date of this notice 

in order to allow the EPA to process and determine your application. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

_______________ 

Ewa Babiarczyk 

Inspector 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 


